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October 24, 2014 

VIA E-MAIL AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc. 
Docket DG 14-239 

Dear Director Howland: 

JRIGINAL 

~ 
.Ji.P.U.C. Case No. 1"1 -?.59 

Exhibit No Cxb 8 
f iCSS, _________ _ 

At the hearing held October 23, 2014, regarding the above-referenced docket, 
NH PUC Staff requested that materials filed by Northern Utilities, Inc. in the Maine Public 
Utilities Commission's Docket 2014-00132 be provided. Accordingly, enclosed please 
find the following documents: 

1. Exhibit 8 Part 1 consisting of the initial filing in Docket 2014-00132, 
Northern's proposed retail choice program. 

2. Exhibit 8 Part 2 consisting of the partial settlement in Docket 2014-00132. 
3. Exhibit 8 Part 3 consisting of a letter to the ME PUC responding to certain 

questions regarding the partial settlement. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

Enclosures 

cc: Susan Chamberlin, Office of Consumer Advocate 
Service List (via e-mail) 

Gary Epler 
Chief Regulatory Counsel 
epler@unitil.com 

T 603.773.6440 F 603.773.6640 
www.unitil.com 

6 Liberty Lane West 
Hampton, NH 03842 


